
 

 

 
January 02, 2024 
 
Ms.Jayati Nandi 
Assistant Manager 
Online Surveillance 
BSE Limited 
P.J.Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400 051 
 
Dear Madam, 
 
Sub: Reply to clarification sought by Exchange for spurt in volume in shares of the company in 
recent past 
 
Ref: Your e-mail dated Jan 01, 2024 vide Ref no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 / 512 
 
(i) In connection with the above, we would like to inform you that the significant increase in the 

volume of securities in the exchange is purely market-driven and we do not have any price-
sensitive information which is to be disclosed to the Stock Exchange.  

 
(ii) We further confirm that the investors have the latest relevant information about the company 

and that there is no such information/announcement that may have a bearing on the 
price/volume behavior in the scrip.  

 
(iii) Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, the Company keeps the exchange informed about the material 
events/information on time.  

 
Kindly accept this letter as our clarification and acknowledge receipt. 
 
Thanking You, 
For Go Fashion (India) Limited 
 
 
 
 
Gayathri Venkatesan 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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